## Office of The City Attorney City of San Diego

## **MEMORANDUM**

DATE:

March 21, 2007

TO:

Greg Levin, Acting Auditor and Comptroller

FROM:

Alex W. Sachs, Deputy City Attorney

**SUBJECT:** 

Release of Funds for Little Italy Association

Thank you for your assistance with the matter of reimbursement of funds for the Little Italy Association.

With this memorandum, the City Attorney's Office rescinds the earlier request of this Office that your office withhold processing of Direct Payments to the Little Italy Association pending further review.

The City Attorney's Office rescinds its request pursuant to the terms of the agreement codified in the attached letter. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have further questions.

AWS:aws

Attachment

Michael Neumeyer, Deputy City Attorney

Joe Cordileone, Deputy City Attorney

Scott Kessler, Deputy Director, City Planning and Community Investments